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A. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

School Board finance and procurement is governed by the Education Act and 
the Broader Public Sector (BPS) Procurement and Expenditure Directives. The 
Regional Internal Audit Team recommended in their report to the Audit 
Committee in January 2022 that the Board undertake a review of its 
procurement and expenditure authority parameters to improve operational 
efficiency and to align with generally accepted BPS best practices. At its 
November 8, 2022 meeting, the Audit Committee passed a motion 
recommending that the Board of Trustees direct staff to undertake such a 
review with the assistance of a BPS procurement expert. 

 

B. PURPOSE 
 

This report actions a previous recommendation from the Regional Internal 
Audit Team and the Board’s Audit Committee with respect to a Procurement 
and Expenditure Authority Review. 

 
C. BACKGROUND/ANALYSIS 

 
The Broader Public Sector Procurement and Expenditure Directives outline 
various requirements and sector best practices. 

The Regional Internal Audit Team identified that the Board’s current 
parameters are significantly lower than the thresholds at other School Boards 
and those generally recommended within the various BPS Directives. 

Internal controls adopted by staff have been validated by the Regional Internal 
Audit Team with respect to procurement and expenditure compliance. 

The purpose of the Monthly Procurement Approval Report is for the awarding 
of contracts and approval to enter into formal commitments with vendors and 
suppliers after following BPS appropriate practices and guiding principles. 

The Audit Committee is recommending that a review of the Board’s 
procurement and expenditure authority policies, procedures and parameters be 
undertaken with the assistance of a BPS procurement expert. 

 

D. RECOMMENDATION 
 

That the Board of Trustees direct staff to undertake a Procurement and 
Expenditure Authority Review with the assistance of a Public Sector 
procurement expert. 


